Admission Cell
Baba Ghulam Shah Badshah University

Notification

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that the second round of admissions
against vacant seats in various academic programmes offered by the University for the academic
session 2025-26 shall be conducted through the Rolling Admission process.

Registration for Undergraduate (UG), Postgraduate (PG), and Diploma programmes will remain
open—subject to the availability of seats in the respective programmes—until 30th July 2025.

Registration link for CUET Based PG programs

https://bgsbucuet.samarth.edu.in/pg/

Registration link for PG,UG and Diploma
programs

https://bgsbuadmission.samarth.edu.in/

For more information visit:www.bgsbu.ac.in or mail @ admissions@bgsbu.ac.in
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